
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 9th July 2025 

 
Parent/Carer Picnic 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to confirm we will be having another parent/carer picnic 
(weather permitting) on the afternoon of Tuesday 22nd July 2025.  
 
Each family will be allocated a maximum of 2 parent/carer spaces. You are 
invited to bring your own picnic and come and enjoy it on our lovely field, with 
your child/ren. If you  bring your own food and drink, please NO alcohol or any 
food containing nuts. If you would like to bring picnic blankets/chairs and 
portable shade, then please do. There is no smoking or vaping allowed on our 
school site. 
 
Please specify on the Google Form below if your child would like a school 
packed lunch provided by us or if you will provide a picnic lunch for them. 
Please note, there will be no other school dinner options available on this day. 
 
On the day, parents who have requested a space, will come onto the school 
playground via Perkins Way Gate for 12:30pm (Perkins Way gate will open at 
12:25pm) and children will be lined up where they are usually dismissed from and 
handed over to their parent/carer. Once collected, children will be the 
responsibility of their parent/carer for the remainder of the afternoon (but will 
need to remain at school until the picnic ends at 2:30pm - potentially earlier if the 
weather is very hot but this will be confirmed on the day whilst the picnic is 
happening).  
 
Any children whose parents/carers can’t attend the picnic, will still be able to 
enjoy the activities, but will be supervised by PVPA staff. The event should finish at 
2:30pm, weather dependent. The end time for children whose parents do not 
attend shall remain 3:15pm. If you would like to come, please complete the 
google form link:  
 
https://forms.gle/NEC4o2ThVoo6rB7c7 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kimberly Morton 
Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/NEC4o2ThVoo6rB7c7

